Back to the

THE ROYAL ASTRONOMICAL SOCIETY OF CANADA



252 COLLEGE STREET TORONTO 2B, ONTARIO

14 December, 1959.

Mr. Leon Campbell, Jr., Smithsonian Institution, Astrophysical Observatory, 60 Garden St., Cambridge 38, Mass.

Dear Mr. Campbell:

Thank you for your letter of 3rd December, 1959, and your enclosures. This was brought up at our Executive Meeting held on 11th December.

Letters have been sent to the three members of the R.A.S.C. Observing Committee asking them to keep the National Office informed of their activities and progress and to submit a brief report for our National Council meeting scheduled for January 22nd, 1960.

Thank you and Dr. Bakos for your kind regards.

Wishing you a most enjoyable holiday season,

Yours sincerely,

jek*mf

National Secretary.